
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Communication to all Postgraduate Applicants 
 

 

Dear Postgraduate Applicant,  
  
Thank you very much for your interest in studying at the University of Rwanda 

(UR).   
  
We would like to inform you that the processing of your application has slowed 

down due to the current worldwide COVID-19 crisis and we apologize for 

it.  Indeed, all our students and staff have been confined to their homes to 

prevent possible COVID-19 contagion.  However, we are putting in place 

mechanisms for our staff to work from home and for our students to continue to 

engage with their teaching and learning materials using UR e-learning 

platform.  
  
You will soon receive the outcome of your application for admission as well 

as information on registration and hopefully on the date of our resumption of 

face-to-face teaching, learning and assessment.  Of course, once you are 

admitted and registered, you shall be able to access the online teaching and 

learning materials related to the program you will have registered for to enable 

you to start familiarizing with them. 
  
Please, receive once again our sincerest apologies for this delay due to 

circumstances that are beyond our control. 
  
Best regards, 
  
  

 

 
Dr Celestin NTIVUGURUZWA                                                                                                                                    

Acting Director, University of Rwanda Centre for Postgraduate Studies  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


